City of New Bedford
MASSACHUSETTS
Office of City Council

133 William Street * New Bedford * Massachusetts 02740
TEL 508-979-1455 * FAX 508-979-1451

February 3, 2023

Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School
Michael P. Watson, Superintendent-Director

1121 Ashley Boulevard

New Bedford, MA 02745

Dear Superintendent-Director Watson:

Our sincere thanks to you, members of your Executive Management Team and the New Bedford’s School
Commitiee representatives for the invitation to join together earlier this week.

We enjoyed the overview presentation, tour of facilities and the discussion on a wide range of topics related to
academic and technical education of New Bedford students at Greater New Bedford Regional Vocational
Technical High School. Further, we appreciated the ability to speak freely to express our opinions and concerns
regarding several issues related to the admission process, career growth and success of students attending high
school. We recognize the importance of increased access to technical education for high school students and
look forward to working in partnership to continue the success and expansion of programs offered at Greater
New Bedford Regional Vocational Technical High School.

Once again, our sincere thanks for your invitation to join together and our best wishes to all for continued
success in this academic year.

Sincerely,
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Councillor Ward 4 Councillor at Large \ Councillor Ward 2
William BradMarke Linda M. Morad Ryan J. Pereira
Councillor Ward 1 Councillor At Large Councillor Ward 6

ce: File




